
April 18, 1969 

Mr. Milton 0. Stein 
President 
Stein Steel &: Supply Company 
Post Office Box 17907 
Atlanta, Georgia 30316 

Dear Mr. Stein: 

I received a copy of your letter addressed to 
Mr. Romer P ittman, Assistant Chief Plumbing 
Inspector. I am enclosing a copy of a report 
I received from Mr. Wofford, who supervises 
Mr. Pittman. 

I regret that you had any inconvenience over this 
mattei:, and sincerely hope that it has been 
satisfactorily rest>lved. 

IAJr:am 
Enclosure 

cc: r. W. R . Wofford 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 

' 




